
Arnold Elementary School 

Girls on the Run 2024 

Season Begins the Week of February 21st and runs 

through the Week of April 29th 

 

 

We are pleased to be bringing Girls on the Run back to Arnold Elementary 

this Spring!  With new updated curriculum, Girls on the Run is back and better 

then ever!   

With Girls on the Run, Girls learn how to develop a sense of belonging 

with a team, speak positive self-talk and increase self-worth and recognize and 

manage complex emotions. 

Registration Information: 

Practice Days: Tuesday and Thursday 

Practice Times: 2:30 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Registration Fee: $175  

(Financial Assistance Available for those in need – Contact AES PTA) 

Site Liaison: Erin Binner 

Coaches: Janelle Burleigh, Amy Giardina and Patrick Giardina 

Email: aesgirlsontherun@gmail.com 

For more information contact information@gotrchesapeake.org (410-635-9313) 

and to register visit www.gotrchesapeake.org 

 

Registration Closes 2/4/24.  Teams require a minimum of 8 participants and 

allow for a maximum of 15.  Do not wait.  Register today! 
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